
 

 

 

Hello lovely 6 Yellow,  

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term (strange, eh?)! I hope you’ve had a lovely Easter and 

have spent time doing things you enjoy. Luckily the weather has been great so I hope you’ve 

all managed to get out.  

 

I’ve been thinking about you all a lot and really miss you. This is a strange and challenging 

time that we all find ourselves in and I’m sure you’ve all felt a mixture of emotions over the 

past few weeks - boredom, frustration and sadness perhaps - but I also hope you’ve found 

some joy in slowing down and spending time at home with your families.  

 

 I’ve been spending all my time with my son George, who is talking lots now. We have been 

doing lots of crafts together, baking, going on walks and scooting most days (I now have my 

own scooter!). During his naps and in the evening, I have mostly been doing a lot of reading, 

jigsaw puzzles, eating far too much chocolate, watching Netflix and catching up with friends 

and family on Zoom.  

 

This time away from you all has definitely confirmed how much I love being your teacher. I 

miss your jokes, your kindness, your creativity, your love of learning, discussing your books 

and reading to you – amongst many other things. I hope that we will all be reunited soon, 

even if it means staying 2 metres apart from each other! 

 

I have attached our latest class newsletter; it’s been great to hear from so many of you. 

Google Classroom will enable us to contact each other easier. Make sure that your parent 

has requested your log in details from the school office, then you will be sent a ‘class code’ 

on Wednesday when it goes live. Please don’t worry too much about it at first – we’re all 

new to it so it might take a bit of time for us to work it out. All our home learning can also 

be found on the school website. Please ask if you have any questions!  

 

If you get a spare moment, I’d absolutely love to hear how you’re doing and what you’ve 

been up to – it would make my day! 

 

For now, take care and I hope to see you soon,  

 

Miss Driver   

 


